It is unconscionable that an elected lawmaker would behave in such a manner. Giving out his cell phone number in some
pantomime of plausible deniability that wouldn't work on a child. This man is obviously lacking any moral compass, has willingly put
others in harm's way, and has not offered any remorse so clearly, he will do it again. Representative Mike Nearman should be
dismissed from his position and prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law.



